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I wish to express my strong opposition to HB3390 

 

Please let the professional managers in the Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife 

do their job of managing Oregon's wildlife populations and let the Oregon Health 

Authority professionals determine what items (fur in this case) constitute a danger to 

public health.   

 

HR3390 contains nothing but baseless claim of extreme animal rights groups and 

provides zero evidence that taking wildlife for fur is posing even a remote danger to 

the state's wildlife populations, much less the ludicrous claim that using fur is a 

danger to public health. 

 

Please let science guide decisions regarding establishing laws that will cost jobs, 

eliminate recreational opportunities at the expense of extremists.   

 

Thank you 

 


